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____________________________________________________________________ 

  6th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 6 London Trip – 22nd – 23rd May 2025 

Year 6 usually have a three-day residential at some point in their final year at Lower Peover but due to rising coach 

and accommodation costs, we are planning to revert back to an overnight trip to London (previously done pre-Covid) 

once the SATs are complete.  

The itinerary of the trip is as follows: 

• 2 days and 1 night 

• Depart on Thursday 22nd May 2025, returning on Friday 23rd May 2025 

• The total cost is £354 per pupil – see instalment plan below 

• This price includes: 
o Return rail travel 
o Accommodation at Royal National Hotel (Bed & Breakfast) 
o Full Travel Insurance 
o The following itinerary: 

- Thames River Cruise 
- London Eye 
- Buffet meal and drink at Pizza Hut 
- 1 x packed lunch 
- West End Theatre Ticket 
- London Underground Day Travelcard 

Day One – Thursday 22 May 2025 
Travel to London by train 
After checking into the Hotel, we will head off to the Science Museum.  
Travel to spend time in Covent Garden after food  
A West End show in the evening (show to be confirmed) 
 
Day Two – Friday 23rd May 2025 
Enjoy a cruise down the River Thames 
A flight on the London Eye. 
Return home by train 
 

In order to secure our discounted price, a non-refundable deposit of £46.50 is required by Friday 27th September 
2024 followed by 5 further instalments of £46.50 on 25th October 2024, 22nd November 2024, 20th December 2024, 
31st January 2025 and 28th February 2025. The service for this will go live on ParentPay by the end of this academic 
year should you wish to pay some or all of the trip instalments early. 
 

The Cobbles 
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Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 
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The trip is being booked through NST Travel, the UK's leading educational travel company for schools with more than 

50 years’ experience. They work closely with us during the whole tour planning process to ensure that your child will 

get the very best learning experience whilst away.  They will provide a 24-hour emergency contact service whilst we 

are away. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Dean 

Mr Haslam 

 


